Food Bank farmers’ market to
return to SLT

The Food Bank’s Mobile Pantry along with a free farmers’
market will be in South Lake Tahoe June 24 from 10-1lam.

The give-away will be at the American Legion Hall (2748 Lake
Tahoe Blvd.)

On top of the mobile pantry and the produce distribution, this
week a Food Bank truck stocked the shelves of the Family
Resource Center, Bread & Broth, Senior Plaza, Kelly Ridge and
a backpack program serving South Lake Tahoe schools.

For more information on how you to give or get help, call
530.621.9950 or email info@foodbankedc.org.
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